MANLY VALE PUBLIC SCHOOL



KINDERGARTEN 2023



Enrolment

It is now time to start the enrolment process for our new kindergarten students for 2023.

Invitations to our Kindergarten Orientation Program will be sent in mid September only after your child has been enrolled at Manly Vale Public School. Please submit your enrolment form by 2 September.



PREPARING FOR KINDERGARTEN Here are some suggestions of things that would be helpful for your child to be able to do before they start school. Providing opportunites for your child to practise some of these activities, will help to make their transition to school as smooth as possible. The following page provides you with a checklist of suggested skills to support school

Parent Information Evening register via QR
Code

readiness.

Wednesday 2 November 6-8pm



Suggested Skills

- Can separate from parents/carers without distress
 - Uses the toilet independently
- Can put on and take off jumpers, shoes and socks independently
 - Packs own bag
 - Plays cooperatively with other children
- Can finish a task and tidy up afterwards
- Follow instructions and ask for help
- Able to open containers and lunch box

How you can support

- Allow your child to stay with relatives or friends
- Provide opportunities to use public toilets to practise using the urinal & locking doors
 - Provide opportunities for practice eg dressing in the morning, swimming lessons
 - Practise packing bag for preschool and carry it
 - Have regular play dates with different children
 - When your child finishes an activity, ask them to put the activity away
 - Ask your child to follow a series of 2-3 step instructions. Repeat these
 - Practise opening containers and food wrappings